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To whom it may concern

I'm writing to voice strenuous opposition to the proposed development of the Lizzie Bourne Station.

There should be no actions taken to move forward on that specific project, or any other similarly
disruptive development until the MWC has duly considered an Environmental and Climate Assessment of
the Summit Region, conducted by a qualified, independent and impartial entity.  The assessment should
reflect that particular consideration is given to the unique and delicate ecosystem found at the summit of
Mount Washington.

Mount Washington is already seeing far more human activity than it can support.  Rather than
encouraging additional and more impactful human use, measures should be taken to reduce human
visitation.  

Just because it's there, doesn't mean everyone gets to clamber around on it, all the time without regard
for the very qualities that make the summit of Mt. Washington so special.

Thank you for your consideration.

A Metcalf 


